
IMPORTANT DATES & REMINDERS FROM HUBBARD! 

September 19, 2017 

Hello Families!  As our school year kicks off, we want to make sure that you have 

important dates and reminders.  Look for October’s newsletter and regular calendar at 

the beginning of the month and each thereafter.  

*Please note the very important change in Professional Learning Days this year: 

September 26th (October 24, February 27, April 24 and May 29th) are designated 

professional learning ½ days.  There is no school for students on these afternoons.  

This is a change from full-day school closures for such days as designated by our 

district. 

All students will be dismissed early beginning at 11:30 am. 

 We have just received confirmation that busses will begin to 

load at 11:30 at Hubbard on these days so expect your child a 

bit earlier.  Students will travel on their Friday bus route.   

 Walking students will be dismissed at 11:30.   

 Please make arrangements to pick up your child at 11:30 if 

you normally do so. 

 Please be sure to inform your child caregivers about these days that were 

in our school calendar in the agenda.   

Other Dates and Reminders: 

Sept. 20  Field Trip (Gr. 3 Skead/Edmondson/Bowie) 9:00 am  

Sept. 20 Library Visit (Gr. 5 Cooper/Baker) 10:30-11:30 am 

Sept. 26  Early Dismissal 11:30 am (Professional Learning ½ day) 

Sept. 27 First PARENT GROUP meeting.  Please join us!  6:30 pm in library 

Sept. 28 Terry Fox Walk and Fundraiser.  Donations accepted. Feel free to join our 

walk at 11:00 am 

Sept. 29 Orange Shirt Day!  Wear an orange shirt to show awareness of and 

support for residential school survivors 

 

Fall Campaign Kick-Off day.  Look for flyers and information coming 

home.  Thanks for your support in advance!  Details to follow.  

Note: September 

26th is an early 

dismissal day for 

students.  An 

11:30 am 

Hubbard 

departure. 


